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Items Selected by Non-Executive Members under Standing Order 39 
 
  

(a)  From Councillor Mrs Fernandes 
 

Litter in streets around Claremont and St Gregory schools 
 

Litter in neighbouring streets around Claremont and St Gregory schools is 
mainly left by schoolchildren at lunchtime purchasing food in the 
neighbouring shops. They walk back and leave refuse on streets and front 
gardens. I call on the Executive to implement measures to tackle this 
problem. 

 
(b) From Councillor H Patel 
 

Event day parking 
 
The Event Day Parking scheme has operated for 6 football events and 3 
concerts. This Council requests an early review of the operation, scope, 
hours, boundaries, arrangements for religious organisations, family 
parties, funerals and enforcement procedures. I request a report is 
presented to the next meeting of the Highways Committee. 
  

(c) From Councillor Farrell 
 

Welsh Harp 
 

I'm sure the Executive would agree that the Welsh Harp open space is a 
beautiful park, being a haven for wildlife, a Site of Special Scientific 
Interest and a popular venue for Brent residents to visit and enjoy.  As the 
number of people using the park increases there is a need  for more Park 
Wardens to protect the site. On behalf of local residents I ask the 
Executive to commit to increasing the number of Park Wardens thereby 
ensuring that the area retains its wildlife, is safe for people of all ages and 
the by-laws are upheld.  
 
 


